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October 28, 2016

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Ohio Power Siting Board - Case No. 16-2032-EL-BLN 
Hardin Wind EEC
Letter of Notification Application for Scioto Ridge POI Substation

Re:

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Accompanying this letter are hard and electronic copies of a letter of notification 
application by Hardin Wind EEC for the Scioto Ridge Point of Interconnect Substation. Hardin 
Wind seeks an expedited review of the application.

Hardin Wind makes the following declarations:

Name of the applicant:

Hardin Wind EEC
1251 Waterfront Place, 3'^‘* Floor
Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Names and location of the facility:

Scioto Ridge Point of Interconnect Substation 
Lynn Township, Hardin County, Ohio

Columbus I Washington | Cleveland | Cincinnati | Akron | Houston | Pittsburgh

mailto:mjsettineri@vorys.com
http://www.vorys.com


VDRYS
Legal Counsel

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
October 28, 2016 
Page 2

Name of authorized representative:

Michael J. Settineri
Vorys, Sater, Seymour and Pease LLP
52 E. Gay Street
Columbus, OH 43215
614-464-5462
mi settineri@vorvs.com

Notarized Statement:

See attached Affidavit of Chris Shears
Senior Vice President and Chief Development Offieer, Hardin Wind LLC

Very truly yours.
i

Michael J. Settineri 
Attorney for Hardin Wind LLC
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